301 lven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 = Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White,
Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; Tammy Cohen, Director of
Recreation and Community Programming, Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community
Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Steve McNelis, Public Works, Lieutenant Andrew
J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Alex Janoski;
Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Adminisirative Assistants,
Vera DiMaio, Lori DeNicola and Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM,
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2017, 10:00AM.

NEW BUINESS:

1. Tammy Cohen requests permission to hold the Annual Wheels of Wayne Car & Motorcycle Show
on Sunday, April 30, 2017. (Rain date Sunday, May 7, 2017).

2. Commissioner Higgins is requesting a crosswalk be placed on King of Prussia Road at the exit from
the Route 100 station.

3. A citizen is concerned regarding the lighting for pedestrians on South Ithan Avenue near the P&W
Bridge.

OLD BUSINESS:

1. Mr. Albany requests that the timing of the traffic signals on Lancaster Avenue approaching the
Radnor Financial Center/Shopping Complex be reevaluated. Traffic in the morning and afternoon
back-up to the point you sit through 2-3 cycles before getting through intersection.

2. John McCurdy requests a stop sign be installed at the intersection of Paul Road and Chamounix
Road.



